[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):
Welcome back to the new school year of 2020 – 2021!
We want to share our excitement and provide you with some information about the fantastic experience we’ll share together this year.  We know after the end of the last school year we were are all facing the unknown and will still face in the days and weeks to come.
Whether we are learning remotely together, or we are sharing space in our classroom, we are thrilled that you are part of this community of learners and am excited to spend many productive days together!  Here are a few things we’d like you to know:
· It is normal to feel a mix of emotions at the start of a new school year.  Many students feel excited, nervous, worried, and anxious.  We’re also aware that you as parents feel mix emotions due to the current events that we are experiencing now.  Remember that we are in this together.  
· We care deeply about each one of my students.  If you ever feel like you need something from us… help on your work, a listening ear, or guidance on how to handle a problem, please let us know.  We will face challenges, successes, frustrations, and joys together this year.  
· For educational instructions, your child will need to access the It’s Learning platform every day for attendance.  Assignments will have dates and times for when they are due to be turned in.  
· As soon as new and updated information regarding the It’s Learning platform are shared with us, you will be contacted.
We look forward to collaborating with you as we pave the way to the best school year.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or to my Support Teachers, Ms. Jackson or Mrs. Jones, with any comments, questions, or concerns.
Sincerely,
Ms. Carey, Ms. Jackson, and Mrs. Jones    
